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Dr. Soliman Fakeeh Hospital
Dinecton General Office

Date: 17 June 2012

H.E. Ban Ki-moom
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General

| am delighted to confirm that Dr. Soliman Fakeeh Hospital supports the ten principles of the Global
Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

With this communication, we express our commitment to drive those principles within our sphere of
influence. We are intended to take all the necessary measure within our capacity in making the Global
Impact and its principles part of our strategy, culture and daily practice. We will ensure our engagement
in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United Nations,
particularly the Millennium Development Goals. Our general hospital strategy is and will remain based
on the four pillars of sustainability (workforce, environment, customers and community). Dr. Soliman
Fakeeh Hospital will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general
public.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of
a Communication on Progress (COP) that denotes our company’s effort to implement the ten principles.
We support sustainability and transparency in our practice. Our support was exemplified by publishing a
yearly corporate social responsibility report that highlight our performances and achievements since
2008, therefore we will be committed to report on the progress within one year of joining the Global
Compact and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Sincerely Yours

Dr. Mazen Eakeeh
CEO/Diregtor General

P.0.Box 2537 Jeddah 21461 - Saudi Arabia - Tel:6655000 Ext. 7004 - Fax: 6605765
E-mail: mazen@drfakeehhospital.com




